
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Ref: GF/BLR-T2/230831 
 
 

31 August 2023 
 
 

Dear India Trade and Travel Partners, 
 

In continuation to the sales talk issued on 04Aug23, in regards with change of terminal, please 
be advised that the same has been differed by BIAL airport operator. 

Gulf Air confirms that flights GF282/283 & GF280/281 BAH-BLR-BAH will continue to arrive 
and depart from the existing Terminal 1 at the Kempe Gowda International Airport – Bengaluru 
until further notice.  

 
Please inform all frontline and ticketing staffs on this update and kindly keep all your 
passengers advised of same. 

 

Happy Selling 
 
Gulf Air – Team India 

 

 


